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Dear Graziela, 

 

I found "your" Conference a delightful and useful event. Delightful because  

1. the pretty atmosphere between your team and the speakers and participants, 

2. the excellent practical organization, 

3. the focussing on difficult items of Metrology, made visible by the character and 

content of the questions from the participants,  

4. the focussing on difficult items of Metrology, made visible by the choice of your 

speakers for essential characteristics of metrology in their presentaions, 

5. the truly impressive "side programme" amongst which the "Night at the Opera" 

was a foremost event, unexpected and admired by all Conference participants. 

Let me now wish you a few quiet days "away from it all" full of nice 

remembrances for what you have (again !!) achieved for other people's benefit!  

 

Prof Paul de Bievre, Founding Editor-in-Chief of ACQUAL,Belgium 

 


